
From: Barb Bertram  
Sent: Sunday, 19 July 2015 1:12 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: city of sydney 
 
Hi 
I support the City of Sydney’s current view of NOT amalgamating with other councils.  As a 
resident of the city for 13 years and as an employee at the City of Sydney for 7 years. 
 
Thanks 
Barbara Bertram 
 


